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Our World One World – Photographs by Children Project (Owow)

In October 2005, a group of young adults from various countries decided to endorse the Our World, One World Project which will be implemented in several countries around the world.  This project was initiated by Ms Sonia Leon, SWYAA Costa Rica who successfully completed the project in 2005 with children from Hogar Maria Shelter.

As part of the team of this project, I returned to Singapore with the task of designing a website to create awareness and publicity for the project.  Through a generous donation by my SSEAYP 2002 batch mates who sponsored the web hosting as well as designing our Logo, our website http://ourworld-oneworld.org was created. 

This website serves as a focal point to review the progress of the project, a resource guide for those who are interested in implementing the project as well as a photo gallery of the photos taken by the children.

Do visit us regularly for the updates.

Joy Lim
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